

Shawn Bergeron
Chairman
Designee of the
Commissioner of Safety

MEMBERS

Frederick Matuszewski Board of Architects

Jeffrey Trexler, PE Board of Engineers

Vacant Board of Engineers

Lee F. Carroll, PE

Board of Engineers

Med Kopczynski NH Municipal Association

Michael Hagan, CFM NH Building Officials Association

Mark Tetreault, Fire Chief NH Assoc of Fire Chiefs

Peter Lennon Manchester Fire Marshal NH Assoc of Fire Chiefs

Carl DuBois Associated General Contractors

Vice-Chair John Tuttle NH Home Builders Assoc

Kenneth Walsh NH Public Utilities Commission

Tedd Evans Mechanical Licensing Board

> Roger Maynard P•FGF•HVAC of NH

James Grant Bureau of Electrical Safety and Licensing

Mariellen MacKay Governor's Commission on Disability

William Fraser NH Electrical Contractors Business Association

NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE BUILDING CODE REVIEW BOARD

Mailing: 33 Hazen Drive, Concord, NH 03305 (603) 271-2559 TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964

AGENDA

Friday, January 08, 2021 10:00am – 12:00pm

REMOTE PUBLIC HEARING and REGULAR MEETING

CALL to ORDER/QUORUM

- 1. Roll call of members
- 2. Adoption of October 09, 2020 meeting minutes

PUBLIC HEARING

3. Proposed amendment to NEC-17 (NFPA 70), Section 250.140

OLD BUSINESS

- 4. Legislation Discussion / Updates
- 5. 2018 I-Code Subcommittee Updates

OTHER BUSINESS

- 6. Deal with other business, within the Board's authority, brought before the Board
- 7. Correspondence regarding the International Building Code relating to sprinklers

ADJOURNMENT

Next regular meeting: Friday, February 12, 2020 Regular meetings will be scheduled for the 2nd Friday of the month